
Thank You video: Brief



We want  
your help.
Catholic Schools NSW is developing a video to thank 
teachers around Australia for their commitment to 
educating our children — despite the challenges of 
coronavirus.

We invite you to contribute to this video. All it takes is 
for you to record a video of yourself, your kids or other 
family members sharing an encouraging message to 
our teachers. In this pack we have provided suggested 
questions and instructions for filming.

Questions 
A series of questions we’d like you 
to respond to as you record.  

Filming Instructions 
Our recommendations on how to 
film the interviews for our video. 

Sharing Instructions 
Instructions on how to share the 
videos with us. 

CONTENTS:

PLEASE CLICK THE ABOVE IMAGE 
TO DOWNLOAD OUR CONSENT 
FORM AND FILL OUT AND EMAIL 
BACK TO:

comms@csnsw.catholic.edu.au

https://www.dropbox.com/s/t4fpjv9vbp2hj04/Consent%20form%20-%20Facebook%20and%20Instagram%20publication%20by%20CSNSW.pdf?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/t4fpjv9vbp2hj04/Consent%20form%20-%20Facebook%20and%20Instagram%20publication%20by%20CSNSW.pdf?dl=0


The questions.

We’d like you to either film a selfie or get 
someone to film you responding to the 
following questions. 

It can be a parent, older sibling or grandparent 
responding to these questions. 

Additionally, if you can film:

What your current ‘learn from home’ set up 
looks like

Share any footage that you may have already 
filmed which is funny, fun, challenging or 
demonstrates what the experience has been 
like. 

What is your child’s teacher’s name?

How has this experience changed your view of 
what teachers do?

What have been the challenges with trying to 
teach your kids from home?

What are some of the things you’ve learned 
about your own children during this time?

What are some of the different tools teachers 
have provided to help facilitate learning from 
home?

What would you want to say to all the teachers 
working through this pandemic?

What’s the funniest thing that has happened 
while having your kids learning at home?

An opportunity  
for parents to say 
thank you. What to film

Questions for 
parents

Thank you for agreeing to participate in this project. 
This is an important way to share messages of 
encouragement and hope for those that have worked 
tirelessly to provide your children their education. 

The following are instructions to capture footage from 
parents. 



The questions.

We’d like your children to either film a selfie or 
if you can film them responding to the following 
questions. 

Additionally, if you can film:

The types of exercises and activities they’ve 
been doing at home - whether it is academic, 
creative, atheletic or mindfulness. 

What’s your teacher’s name?

Why are you thankful for your teacher?

What do you miss about their classes?

What’s been different about learning from home?

What have you enjoyed most about learning from 
home?

What don’t you like?

What are you looking most forward to when 
going back to school?

How have your parent/s been helping you learn?

What’s the funniest thing that has happened 
while learning at home with mum and dad?

An opportunity  
for children to say 
thank you. What to film

Questions for 
children

This is an opprortunity for your kids to acknowlege their 
teacher and send a short message of appreciation. 

The following are instructions to capture footage of your 
children. 



Some filming 
guidelines.

Filming instructions.

Film in horizontal mode

Whether you’re filming a selfie 
or someone else, make sure 
your phone is in a horizontal 
(landscape) orientiation.

Give it some buffer

When possible, record a bit 
before the action and stop 
recording of a couple seconds 
after. This gives us more 
flexibility in editing. 

Keep it steady

Try keep the footage steady, 
if possible, use both hands 
to hold your smartphone as 
close as possible to your body 
as you record the video.

Video settings

If you can, make sure your 
video settings are at 4k and 
25 fps. Most phones have this 
as their default. 

Avoid background noise

Be concious of any 
background noise that can 
affect the audio recording.

Lighting 

Best to film during the 
middle of the day, so that the 
camera on your phone can 
automatically adjust based on 
the lighting available. 

Here are some helpful guidelines to ensure we can 
capture the best quality footage. 



Time to share 
your message.

Sharing instructions.

Thank you for capturing your footage. To make it a 
simple as possible, follow these steps to share what you 
have filmed. 

We will be sharing the videos on our Facebook and 
Instagram pages - so be sure to keep an eye out for 
them. 

Send by  
Monday 25 May 2020

1. You can click on the following link to 
share the footage you have filmed. 

Share online

Upload here

https://www.facebook.com/CatholicSchoolsNSW/
https://www.instagram.com/catholicschoolsnsw_/?hl=en
https://filerequestpro.com/up/catholic-schools-nsw



